
Stammtisch in Montreal

On Tuesday, June 8th, HACA arranged its second Stammtisch for University alumni living in 
Montreal. As with the Vancouver meeting, the primary goal of the evening was to make it a 
pleasant social event and a chance to exchange fond memories of time spent in Heidelberg. 
On the “business” side, attendees were given an update of the University’s upcoming birthday 
noted above. Of special interest to HACA members during the year-long celebration will 
probably be opening week festivities (Festwoche). Dates for your calender are June 25 to July 
2, 2011.


